

Fax (603) 673-8136

SELECTBOARD P.O. BOX 360 – 1 Main Street

P.O. BOX 360 – 1 Main Street BROOKLINE, NH 03033-0360

TOWN OF BROOKLINE, NEW HAMPSHIRE

Selectboard@brookline.nh.us

http://www.brookline.nh.us

Minutes Selectboard Non Public Session (1) Monday, October 27, 2014

Selectboard members Susan Adams, John Carr and Brendan Denehy were present along with Town Administrator Tad Putney.

Transfer Station

Maurice Marshall and Jerry Farwell were present. Tad said that Maurice discussed reducing his hours at the transfer station. Maurice said he'd like to retire March 1st, 2015. Tad explained the procedure to post the position in house and advertise in the newspaper. When asked, Maurice said he would like to announce his retirement in December. It was agreed the position will then be posted and the goal will be to have a new employee in place to shadow Maurice for the month of February.

Minutes submitted by Rena Duncklee.

Súsan Adams

Brendan Deneh